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John T. Conway, Chairman DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES 
A.J. Eggenberger, Vice Chairman SAFETY BOARD 
Edson G. Case 

John W. Crawford, Jr. 625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700, Washington, D.C. 20004 

Herbert John Cecil Kouts (202) 20~400 • FTS 268-6400 

June 18, 1992 

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. 
Deputy Assistant Secretary 
for Facilities 

Office of Defense Programs 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Washington, D.C. 20585 

Dear Mr. Stello: 

In a letter addressed to you, dated May 15, 1992, I forwarded a DNFSB Staff 
memorandum concerning valve line-up/plant control issues and plant condition 
observations noted during K reactor monitoring watches. Enclosed for your information 
is a follow-up memorandum issued by the DNFSB Staff. 

The enclosed memorandum may contain unclassified controlled nuclear information 
(UCNI). We would like to have it reviewed for UCNI and appropriate changes 
identified to us to remove the UCNI material as soon as practical. If you have any 
questions on this matter please call me. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure: 

DNFSB Staff Memorandum, "Valve Line-up/Configuration Control Follow-up", dated 

June 10, 1992. 





